
FROM THE DESK OFSanta Claus
My Dear Child, 

As you know, the elves and I have been busy around the clock preparing for the “Big Event,” also known

as Christmas Eve! 

For thousands of years, we have successfully delivered countless presents across the globe to nice

children. I am thrilled you have once again made it onto my nice list (congratulations, by the way)! 

While Christmas Eve is usually the night I deliver presents, every year we identify the amazing children

of helpers who may need an alternate delivery date. Mrs. Claus and I are so thankful for the hard work

our helpers do - in the military, at hospitals, police and fire stations, and at stores, organizations, and

companies with important missions. 

Because helpers have extra special hearts, and we know how much their children also sacrifice, we are

happy to set up a special delivery date just for you!

Please write which date works best for your family and then leave this letter by your fireplace or in

your mailbox - my elves will be on the lookout to reschedule! 

Thank you for all you and your family do to help! I can’t wait to visit your home soon. 

Merry Christmas, dear one. May the magic and joy of the season stay with you all year long.

Love,

REQUESTED DELIVERY DATE:Santa


